
 

M E M O R A N D U M  

Date:  June 26, 2019 / June 28, 2019 Project:    Monterey Place     
             2306-2312 Central Avenue SW  

To:  File            

From:   Nancy Shay           

RE:  PR 2019 -002331  - Vacate Public Easement      
 

This is a follow up regarding the e-mail Design Plus sent on June 24, 2019 to the Neighborhood 
Associations for Public Notice for the Vacating the Public Easement on Lots 4 and 5 of Block 6 
Traction Park and City Electric Addition. 
 
On June 25, 2019, we received an e-mailed response from Elaine Faust of the West Park 
Neighborhood Association: 
 

 
 
On June 26, 2019, we called the remaining contacts: 
 
10:16 a.m. Sarah Mandala, West Park NA – She did not have time to talk but said it was 

“our project” and to have a “nice rest of the day”. 
10:17 a.m. Kendra Robertson, West Old Town – I left voicemail message asking for any 

comments or concerns. 
10:19 a.m. Glen Effertz, West Old Town – Spoke to him and he said that they had no 

concerns as it is on the South side of Central and that no meeting was 
necessary. 

 
On June 28, 2019, we received an e-mail response from Kendra Robertson of the West Old 

Town Neighborhood Association: 
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